
CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN 
 

  

17 Street and 23 Avenue Widening Work 

 

Roadwork has resumed. Our priority is to complete the work safely while maintaining access and 

mobility. Be aware of changing hazards when walking, cycling, or driving through the area. 

Pedestrians and cyclists, please consult the detour maps provided throughout the project to 

determine the safest, most efficient route to your destination and stay out of the construction site. 

Drivers, please follow construction signage and posted speed limits. As construction progresses, 

there may be changes that can disrupt your daily commutes. Please be aware and plan 

accordingly. 

 

Our goal is to complete roadworks in 2024 and landscaping in 2025. We appreciate your patience 

as we complete new road and sidewalk connections. The expected impacts are: 

 

17 Street and 23 Avenue 

One lane of travel will be maintained in each direction throughout construction. ETS routes operate 

as normal throughout the project duration. Pedestrians and cyclists will continue to use the shared 

use path on the west side of 17 Street and the north side of 23 Avenue however there will be 

changes at the 17 Street and 23 Avenue intersection. Please respect construction signage and 

detours. 

 

Meadows Rec Center, Elder Dr. Francis Whiskeyjack School 

Access off 17 Street will remain open throughout construction. 

 

Tamarack Commons 

Access to 23 Avenue will remain open throughout construction, while the two accesses on 17 

Street will have phased closures. 

 

Meadowlands Baptist Church, Meadows Christian School 

Accesses that were closed in 2023 will remain closed until fall 2024. Access from 23 Avenue will 

remain open throughout construction but will shift to allow for intersection reconstruction. A 

pedestrian access walkway will be adjacent to the vehicle access from 23 Avenue. Temporary 

pedestrian controls will be installed to improve visibility and safety. 

 

 

Questions? Email pthoman@al-terra.com  

 


